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Community events 
There are lots of free and exciting events being held in and around our local area at the moment.  The Southwark Presents 
part of Southwark Council’s website has lots of information, but some highlights include: 
 
· Tower Bridge for £1 a ticket for all residents of Southwark, Tower Hamlets and the City of London 
· The Bankside Open Spaces Festival on Saturday June 10th  
· Free Digital Game Design Workshops on Saturdays until 17th June 
 
You can find lots more information here: https://www.southwark.gov.uk/events-culture-and-heritage  
There is also the Learning Disability showcase event on 19th June—more details are attached 
Parent Coffee morning 
Modupe, one of our Parent Governors, will be hosting a parent coffee morning on Thursday June 15th at 10am. All are     
welcome 
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Upcoming dates for your diary 
 
Parent Coffee Morning: Thursday 15th June 2023 

Sports Day: Tuesday 13th June 2023 

Parents Evening: Thursday 6th July 2023 

Summer Fair:  Thursday 12th July 2023 

Leavers’ Assembly Tuesday 18th July 2023 

Last Day of Summer term: Thursday 20th July (2pm finish for pupils)  

First day of Autumn term : Wednesday 6th September 2023 

A list of full term dates, including Bank Holidays can be found on our website:  Parents / Term Dates 

Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 
Head of School: Georgina Quigley May 2023 

It’s been another busy month and despite the two bank holidays in May, we were able to pack a lot in! 

Some of our Key Stage 5 pupils sat their FuncƟonal Skills exams and we were so proud of their commitment, dedi-
caƟon and focus.  All pupils leave Spa with accreditaƟon and those who did not sit exams will have coursework sub-
miƩed to ASDAN.   

Our Pupil Reunion was held on the evening of May 24th.  We had  30 pupils and their families aƩend our evening 
barbeque.  It was lovely to see so many happy faces and to hear tales of college, employment and new experiences.  
We hold our pupil reunion each summer for former pupils and staff.  

We are now looking ahead to welcoming our new pupils in September.  Our Year 6 transiƟon program begins this 
month and we have been busy visiƟng our new pupils in their current schools.  

 Georgina  

Careers Assemblies 
 
We have been so pleased with the success of our careers assemblies this month.  So far we have had civil engineers, a journal-
ist for the Sun, a tube driver on the Hammersmith and City and a stuntwoman!  Our speakers have shared what they enjoy 
about their roles, how they first became interested and the skills and hobbies they use in their day to day work.  Pupils have 
prepared quesƟons in advance to ask our speakers and all have been really well received.  We will conƟnue with our assembly 
program unƟl the end of June.      
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CoronaƟon Street Party  
On Friday 5th May we celebrated the coronaƟon of King Charles III was a special themed lunch and an aŌernoon street party.  
We had crown making, face painƟng, street dancing and bubble making as well as a fresh popcorn stand.  The weather was 
lovely and pupils really enjoyed the event.   
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